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Welcome to Eastgate SDA Church! 
A message from Pastor Eric Sayler 

 

It happens every year. 

We buy plants for the garden and, invariably, a few of them fail to be planted right away and 

they dry out, they desiccate, they start to die. 

If we don’t catch the problem in time, pouring water on them and getting them in the garden 

soil they end up wilting and dying in the spring heat. 

This reminds me of a problem Adam and Eve faced in their garden home. 

No, the plants weren’t wilting and dying for lack of water, it was their clothes. 

When our first parents sinned they tried to cover themselves with fig leaves, stitching them 

together with plant fibers, trying to cover their shame but they soon began to droop, wilt, and die. 

This Sabbath we’re studying the solution God provided for this problem and what it means for 

our lives, too.  I hope you can join for this teaching! 

On another note, COVID is strengthening in our valley again so remember we provide masks 

for all who desire them. 

Please stay home and join in online if you have any hint of illness. 

Thanks for showing your love and care through these steps. 

May you be blessed with Sabbath rest! 

 

~Pastor Eric 
 

This Weekend: May 28, 2022:  Pastor Eric Sayler; Creation Series:  “Covered” 

Next Weekend : June 4, 2022:  Pastor Paul Opp; People of Peru Project (see page 3) 

Week At A Glance           
 

Sabbath, May 28, 2022 

9:00am – 10:00  Every Man A Warrior; Men’s Class 

 10:00 – 11:00am  Sabbath School Study Time 

11:15am – 12:30pm  Sabbath Worship Services, Featuring Pastor Eric Sayler 

1:00pm   All Church Potluck 

Sunday, May 29  8:00am Men’s Ministry Breakfast 

Monday, May 30    Memorial Day 

Wednesday, June 1  6:30pm Our Weekly Prayer Meeting – Youth Room 

Thursday, June 2  7:00pm Youth Gathering – Fellowship Room 

Friday, June 3   6:30pm Prayeradigm Gathering in the Fellowship Room 

Sabbath, June 4  9:00am – 10:00  Every Man A Warrior; Men’s Class 

    10:00 – 11:00am  Sabbath School Study Time 

11:15am – 12:30pm  Sabbath Worship Services, Featuring Paul Opp 
 

Obituary 
Frank Moore, one of our elder members passed away at his place of residence in San Diego, CA on 

May 25, 2022.  He is survived by nine grand children and nine great grandchildren.  He was preceded 

https://www.youtube.com/c/EastgateAdventistChurch
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in death by his daughter, our long-time member, Marlien Arriola.  Frank was 82 years old.  Memorial 

service will be held a later date to be determined. 
 

Eastgate SDA Church Service this Week 
 

Worship Service 11:15am 05-28-2022 Link to: ~ Eastgate Church: YouTube 

Gathering Song     Praise Team 

Community Life      Lenard Wittlake 

Kids Korner 

 Children’s Song    Praise Team 

 Children’s Story     

Songs of Praise & Worship    Praise Team 

Prayer       Lenard Wittlake 

God’s Word    Pastor Eric Sayler 

Sermon Title:    Creation Series:  “Covered” 

Scripture:    Genesis 3:21 ESV 

Song of Response     Praise Team 

Benediction      Lenard Wittlake 

Worship Team today 

Lead Elder:  Lenard Wittlake 

Praise Team Leader: Seth Gillham Praise Team 

Pianist:    

Greeter:  Brian & Liana St Clair 

Lead Deacon:  Seth Alford 

Lead Deaconess:  Brenda Arriola 

AV Team:    Dennis Anderson & Kevin Renshaw 

Live Streaming:  Jim Schultz & Daniel Craig 
 

Financial Report    RECEIVED  GOAL  NEED 

Student Aid goal for 2021-22   $  21,608.78  $16,900.00 $(4,708.78) 

HVAC Up-grades    $  28,461.23  $55,000.00 Phase 1, 2 &3 
 

 

May 28, 2022 — Upper Columbia 

Conference ~ Bible Workers 

Appeal:  Philippians 4: 19 And my 

God will meet all your needs according 

to the riches of his glory in Christ Jesus. 

Provider of All.  We give a tithe of 

all because our Lord is the Provider of 

all.  After His victory against a powerful 

coalition, Abram gave a tithe of 

everything, food, goods, and possessions 

to Melchizedek the priest (Gen. 14).  

Jacob, his grandson, promised to return 

a tithe of everything (Gen. 28).  The 

book of Leviticus 27:30 does not speak 

about a good and acceptable for tithe: “A tithe of everything from the land, whether grain from the soil 

or fruit from the trees, belongs to the Lord; it is holy to the Lord.”  Jesus himself acknowledged that 

tithing was from “all I get” (Lk. 18:12) and from the minutest gain (Matt. 23:23a).  What could be the 
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reason for this emphasis on tithing everything?  This real value of tithe is not monetary but symbolic.  

It reminds us to acknowledge and remember God as the Giver of all:  “He asks us to acknowledge Him 

as the Giver of all things; and for this reason He says, of all your possessions I reserve a tenth for 

Myself, besides gifts and offerings, which are to be brought into My storehouse.” (Counsel to 

Stewardship, pp. 80-81).  A partial tithe would mean that God is the Giver of only part of what we 

need.  A well-known trust game, the blind swing, helps us to understand the value of depending on 

God as the Giver of all.  In this game, you close your eyes and allow two individuals to swing you to 

and fro.  After some time, you experience the peaceful sensation that results from complete trust.  This 

is only possible when you keep your eyes completely closed and you choose not to peek from time to 

time.  Perfect peace is the outcome of perfect trust.  In a world of uncertainties and confusion, the 

exercise of tithing from everything, an apex of total dependence, will contribute to our inner peace.  

Which message is your tithing practice sending to your brain and heart?  This week, as we worship 

through giving our offerings to support Bible workers throughout our Conference we can grow in 

heavenly peace. 

Prayer:  Lord, we praise You because in You there is perfect peace.  Help us to regularly 

acknowledge You as the Giver of all through our tithe, gifts, and offerings. 
 

FINANCIAL AID ~ STUDENT AID APPLICATIONS are now being accepted for tuition 

assistance for the 2022-2023 school year.  Applications Forms can be found on the brick wall in the 

lobby or on-line at:  eastgatesda.org > Resources > Forms > Student Aid Applications. 

Applications must be submitted to the church office no later than August 9 in order to be considered 

for the up-coming school year. 

If you have any questions please contact the church office at 509-529-9933 or 

office@eastgateadventist.church 
 

Eastgate Church News & Events 
 

Paul Opp, Guest Speaker on June 4 ~ President & Founder of “The People of Peru Project” 

Paul Opp is the President and founder of People of Peru Project.  Paul served as a youth pastor and 

taught classes from religion to health education.  He was a school administrator in a variety of 

educational settings, ranging from private Christian schools to the Florida, juvenile prison system.  For 

fifteen years Paul was self- employed, owning several different businesses.  From March of 2000 until 

December of 2003, Paul continued to operate his family business and began the foundation work of the 

People of Peru Project.  In January of 2004, he shut the doors of the business and entered into this 

project on a full-time basis. 

Paul lives in the Walla Walla Valley when he is not traveling for speaking appointments or to Peru in 

support of the “Project”.  He has shared with our Men’s Ministry Sunday Morning Breakfast a little of 

the adventure of establishing the “Project” and the people he has met along the way. 

Join us Sabbath morning for worship service to hear more of this mission “Project”.  For more 

information visit:  People of Peru Project [peopleofperu.org] 
 

JOIN THE LIVE-STREAMING TEAM !!  Interested People Needed 

Brian Hartman who leads the Live-Streaming Team is looking for one or two more individuals who 

would be willing to learn and assist in the ministry of our On-line Worship Service.  There are those 

who use our YouTube as an option for viewing for a variety of reasons.  We need to expand the team 

and he would be happy to speak to anyone who might be interested.  Contact Brian at 

hartmaninbox@gmail.com or 509-240-6607 text or voice call. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.eastgatesda.org/resources/forms/student-aid-application
mailto:office@eastgateadventist.church
https://www.peopleofperu.org/copy-of-videos
mailto:hartmaninbox@gmail.com
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Mother’s Room ~ Small Child Space for Fathers 

Our Mother’s Room is a space for new mothers where they can care for the needs of their infants and 

toddlers and still be able to engage with and follow along with the worship process in the main 

sanctuary.  Please do not leave children there unsupervised. 

Fathers who may need to take their turn at caring for their young ones should be aware of a multi-

use space in what we call our library.  There are a couple of rocking chairs for calming little ones who 

may need to be snuggled.  This room is also a transition room where training of littles ones can take 

place as needed.  This room will continue to be a multi-function room where committees and small 

groups can meet during the week and during Sabbath school time. 

Please bring your own quiet toys for your child. 
 

Two Services to return to Eastgate SDA Church ~ Moved to August 6, 2022 

At the April church board a discussion focused on our increased church attendance and the possible 

need for implementing a second church service.  A statement was issued that we would start this the 

first weekend of June.  However, after further review and in-put from ministry leaders, a small steering 

committee for the addition of a second service at Eastgate church has decided to postpone the start date 

to the first Sabbath in August – August 6.  This seems to make sense in several ways: 

- It will give us more time to prepare all the details that this change requires. 

- It will accommodated the likely dip in summer attendance. 

- It will still allow for a few weeks of double services before attendance increases when school 

resumes at the end of August.  This change of date will allow some very specific time of preparation. 
 

Preliminary discussion has suggested a format of Early Service – Sabbath School – Second Service.  

This will require more staff on the part of Deacons and Deaconesses.  Additional Greeters will be 

needed so individuals are not on their feet throughout the full morning.  Details remain to yet be 

worked out, so if you would be interested in joining a team to help support this transition, please speak 

with the team leaders for Greeters, Deacons, Deaconesses, A/V, an Elder or the Pastor. 
 

Weekly Prayer Meeting in the Church Youth Room! 

This group meets every Wednesday Evening at 6:30.  Please join us as we experience the power of the 

Holy Spirit being poured out on our church.  “There is great need of secret prayer, but there is also 

need that several Christians meet together and unite with earnestness their petitions to God.” – In 

Heavenly Places, p. 91.  Questions?  Please call Carol at 509-200-0587 or Dixie at 509-301-2827. 
 

EASTGATE SDA WEBSITE! – https://www.eastgatesda.org  

~ Sermon Archives ~ Bulletin Library ~ our weekly e-NewsLetter ~ Events Calendar ~ Offerings 
 

EASTGATE SDA ON FACEBOOK Like and follow our page on FB! 

https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203   Eastgate SDA Church 
 

EASTGATE SDA CHURCH ON YOUTUBE 

YouTube:  Eastgate Church ~ Our Church Service is now being broadcast on YouTube at the 

following Link:  Eastgate Church or type out the address shown below.  Thank you for subscribing!  

https://www.Youtube.com/c/EastgateAdventistChurch/featured  
 

Small Groups also known as Grow Groups Ministries 
 Most of these groups have had their first meeting.  We pray they will be a blessing to those 

participating! 

Run for God; leader, Rachelle Hartman. 

Virtual Plant-based Cooking, Melissa Roberts. 

Dinner Club Group, Sue Laabs, Carolynn Vickroy ~ Laabs’ Residence 

Praising with Strings, Cal Blackham ~ Junior Classroom 

Prayer Walking Group, April McCorkle 

https://www.eastgatesda.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203
https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.youtube.com/c/EastgateAdventistChurch/featured
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Family Friendly Campfire Group, Michelle Einig 

Knitting/Crocheting Group, Sara Peterson 

If you are interested in leading a group or want more information regarding this please contact him at 

503-312-4355 or email to luke.self@gmail.com . 
 

School News & Children’s Ministry Items 
 

Eastgate Vacation Bible School – 2022 

Carolynn Vickroy is again heading the team for our Summer Vacation Bible School here at the 

Eastgate SDA Church.  Set up with decorations from July 31 to August 7.  VBS days are Monday to 

Friday August 8 – 12 from 9:00am to 12 Noon. 

Help is still needed in all of the following teams: 

Prayer Station  Bible Story Station  Craft Station 

Snack Station  Game Station   Preschool Station 

Skits/Drama  Set up & Decorations  A/V operators 

Registration Team 

You can reach out to Carolynn at cmfvickroy@yahoo.com or text/call at 509-301-7268. 

Your prayers of support for the evangelistic success with our community children are also coveted. 
 

Discovery Preschool at Walla Walla University ~ Summer Session and Beyond! 

Discovery Preschool is accepting applications for our 

2022 Summer program and our 2022/2023 school year.  

Submit an application on our website or contact 

stacy.maxted@wallawalla.edu for more information.  

We are making great plans for next year and would love 

to have you join us! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Event at Milton-Stateline Adventist School 

The Class of 2022 of Milton-Stateline Adventist School invite you to their eighth grade graduation at 

the Milton Seventh-day Adventist Church on Thursday, June 2, at 6:30 p.m.  A reception will follow in 

the fellowship hall. 
 

Collegiate & Young Adults 
 

Sabbath Morning Bible Study 

This group is a vibrant collection of 20 – 40 ish believers who are currently studying I Kings as they 

study the life of David.  To join this group and be in the know of how to meet, visit classroom 115 or 

call Josh Boram (541) 870-4661 or Mary Castrejon at (360) 349-7126. 
 

Men’s Ministry 
 

Each Sabbath Morning:  Every Man A Warrior; Helping Men Succeed in Life 

Every Sabbath in Room 145 at 9:00AM a group of Eastgate Men continue a special Sabbath Morning 

study group – yes, for men only.  The Every Man a Warrior guide book.  It is designed specifically to 

deal with the issues that men face and need to succeed in.  It has been used with men of all ages from 

teens to men in their 70s.  Toby Slater will lead in studying and share the role with others as they 

progress. 
 

mailto:luke.self@gmail.com
mailto:cmfvickroy@yahoo.com
mailto:stacy.maxted@wallawalla.edu
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Thursday Night Men’s Group ~ 7:30pm  Leader:  Rob Becker, ~ Pastor’s Office 

This is a bible study group for men, lead by men, praying for men studying together.  If this interests 

you please contact the group leader Rob Becker or our Pastor Eric Sayler. 
 

Men’s Ministry Sunday Morning Breakfast ~ May 29 @ 8:00am 

Join the men of Eastgate for breakfast, share food, social interaction and spiritual 

growth time. On this coming Sunday following breakfast we ask our men to bring string 

trimmers/weed whackers to cut down the tall grasses and weeds around the perimeter of 

the church property.  Join us! 
 

Walla Walla University Music Department 
 

Walla Walla University Music Department invites you to the following music events: 

Symphony Orchestra Concert;  Thursday, 26 May 2022, 7:30 p.m. 

Walla Walla University Church 
 

Senior Recital: Eliana Kearns, violin;  Monday, 30 May 2022, 7:00 p.m. 

Melvin K. West Fine Arts Center Auditorium 
 

Big Band Spring Concert;  Wednesday, 1 June 2022, 7:00 p.m. 

Melvin K. West Fine Arts Center Auditorium 
 

String Quartet & Choral Dectet Recital;  Thursday, 2 June 2022, 7:00 p.m. 

Melvin K. West Fine Arts Center Auditorium 
 

Steel Band Concert;  Friday, 3 June 2022, 2:30 p.m. 

Administration Building Front Lawn 
 

Senior Recital: Daniel Stratte, trombone;  Friday, 3 June 2022, 4:00 p.m. 

Melvin K. West Fine Arts Center Auditorium 
 

Senior Recital: Trevor Natiuk, piano;  Friday, 3 June 2022, 6:00 p.m. 

Melvin K. West Fine Arts Center Auditorium 
 

Walla Walla Valley SDA News 
 

Family from the Milton SDA Church 

Dear Friends, 

The Tollgate/Weston tornado this May 6 has made our home unlivable.  I was home at the time and 

am so thankful for God's protection.  It could have been so much worse! 

We are in need of a home to rent with at least 2 bedrooms that is dog friendly and has room to park 

our motor home during the winter months; assuming it may be a while before we can rebuild.  We 

have one 8 year old, well behaved dog. 

Thank you for any direction you can give. 

Keep Looking Up! 

Everly & Troy Batuik 

Please contact Marga L. McChesney, Office Manager at the Milton Adventist Church 

churchoffice@miltonadventist.org Office:  541-938-3066 or Cell:  509-386-6071 
 

Rodgers Adventist School Students Care for Walla Walla University Students 

When Walla Walla University students found themselves isolated in quarantine due to COVID-19, the 

community pulled together to keep students' spirits up.  Rogers Adventist School students joined the 

mailto:churchoffice@miltonadventist.org
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call to care for these students who were so far away from their homes.  To read more about the impact 

these "little kids" had on the "big kids," visit news.uccsda.org/RAS522. 
 

All Adventist Retired Workers are invited to attend the last event of the season on June 12, 2-4:00 

p.m.  Rain or shine a summer potluck picnic, a la strawberry feed will occur!  RESERVATIONS 

ARE NEEDED.  For details please call Bona @ (509) 522-4848, or Juanita @ (509) 520-2813. 
 

SonBridge Personal Shopper Positions  

We are in need of one or more volunteers who enjoy helping others by being Personal Shoppers at 

SonBridge.  This position assists people coming into our front office with "necessity of life" items such 

as clothing, household items, rent, utilities and food.  The most important traits of the Personal 

Shopper are of being kind, non-judgmental, empathetic, encouraging and knowing how to ask 

questions to find out just what the person needs.  We request a commitment of at least 3 hours per 

week.  Days and hours are flexible between Monday – Thursday, 9am to 5pm. 

Please contact SonBridge Center for Better Living at 509-529-3100 or visit sonbridge.org. 
 

Christian Aid Center Seeking Volunteer Assistance! 

Here are the latest volunteer opportunities at the Christian Aid Center:  

--Breakfast Cook in our community kitchen on Wednesday mornings 

--Receptionist in our Women & Children's Shelter on Tuesday afternoons 

--Van Driver to pick-up donated food on Wednesday mornings 

--Registered Nurses to help in our Health & Wellness Center 

For more information, contact Jeannette Regalado, Community Engagement Director at (509) 525-

7153 ext. 114.  You can also fill out an application at christianaidcenter.org. 
 

Upper Columbia Conference of SDA News 
 

Upper Columbia Conference Camp Meeting — June 16-18 

Please see:  Pacific Northwest Camp Meetings  section for further details on all summer Camp 

Meetings. 
 

Camp MiVoden Registration Now Open 

Would you like to be in the great outdoors of the Inland Northwest and get to know Jesus and build a 

relationship with Him or strengthen your relationship with Him?  We have an amazing program 

planned for next summer at Camp MiVoden.  Our week schedule is going back to a 7 day week for our 

summer camps.  Several of our camps are filling up, but we still have some space in our youth camps.  

Spaces will not last long in our Ultimate Camps.  Please visit www.mivoden.com and register today 

for our 2022 summer camps.  If you have any questions please email registration@mivoden.com . 
 

Abba's Child Grief Camps at Camp MiVoden 

Camp MiVoden is thrilled this summer to be hosting two Abba’s Child Grief Camps:  one for juniors 

(age 9-11) and one for teens (age 12-16).  Abba’s Child Camps are designed to minister to children 

who have experienced the recent death of an immediate family member, with no cost to the child's 

family.  The concept is simple:  place a grieving child in a place where adventure abounds, surround 

them with people who understand and relate to what they are going through, and watch as they begin 

to open up.  To learn more and to apply, visit mivoden.com/summer-camp. 
 

Keeping the financial health of our church in mind ~ Giving Plan 

How your local church budget fits into "My Personal Giving Plan" 

Like every family, the local church family has financial obligations to meet. Some are easy to see 

like power and heat, but many are not so obvious:  children’s magazines, Sabbath School Bible study 

guides, teaching supplies, staff salaries, cleaning services, church school operating expenses, property 

insurance, worthy student fund, and community outreach.  These are but a few of the costs that must be 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=78b4738ea1&e=c467bd9a4a
http://sonbridge.org/
http://christianaidcenter.org/
http://www.mivoden.com/
mailto:registration@mivoden.com
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=0020176b7d&e=c467bd9a4a
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met month after month as the local church seeks to be a light in the community.  Because these 

expenses are constant, My Personal Giving Plan recommends that 3-5% of one’s income be set aside 

for the local church budget.  This systematic giving ensures that all share both in the blessings and the 

responsibilities of the local congregation. 

The North American Division encourages the use of the “My Personal Giving Plan.”  This plan was 

developed as a guideline to assist members in systematic giving.  The plan suggests that, in addition to 

returning 10% of a member’s personal income as tithe, certain percentages may be dedicated as 

offerings to three main categories: 

• Local Church Budget: 3-5% 

• Conference Advance: 1-2% 

(Education, evangelism, VBS, summer camps, and union magazines) 

• World Budget: 1-3% 

*Visit www.personalgivingplan.com to see a more extensive breakdown for each category. 
 

READ THE LATEST NORTHWEST ADVENTIST NEWS at www.gleanernow.com   Subscribe 

to GLEANERWEEKLY, the Northwest’s weekly eNewsletter, at http://www.gleanerweekly.com  
 

MORE NEWS UCC News   North Pacific Union GleanerNow 

North American Division NewsPoints  Adventist News Network News 

Northwest Adventist:  connect.nwadventist.com 

Subscribe to free electronic subscriptions with news about each conference of your interests. 
 

Pacific Northwest Camp Meetings 
 

Idaho Conference Camp Meeting, June 14 – 18, 2022 

Join the folks of Idaho at Gem State Adventist Academy for their regional camp meeting.  Featured 

speakers include:  Dr. Darold Bigger and Shawn Boonstra.  For additional information visit:  

https://www.idahoadventist.org/departments/administration/camp-meeting-2022  
 

Upper Columbia Conference Camp Meeting — June 16-18 

Upper Columbia Conference Camp Meeting 2022, "His Soon Return:  Getting Serious About the 

Second Coming," will be held at Spokane Valley Church from June 16-18.  John Bradshaw, president 

and speaker of It Is Written, and David Jamieson, UCC president, are the main speakers.  The King's 

Heralds will present a Sabbath afternoon concert.  All programs will be in-person, but will also be 

livestreamed for those unable to attend.  Free meals will be provided on Sabbath, but you must pre-

register.  For more information see uccsda.org/campmeeting. 
 

Prayer Ministry at UCC Camp Meeting 

Would you like to be involved in praying with and for others at the Upper Columbia Conference Camp 

Meeting at Spokane Valley Adventist Church on June 16-18?  If you would like to be a part of prayer 

ministry, contact Kathy Marson at kathym@uccsda.org or by calling 509-242-0512. 
 

UCC Camp Meeting Meals: Register Now! - - Cutoff date for meal registration:  June 10 

Upper Columbia Conference will be providing Sabbath lunch and Sabbath dinner free of charge to 

anyone that registers for Camp Meeting.  The location will be Spokane Valley Church from June 16-

18.  If you would like to be included for the Sabbath meals, you MUST register by filling out the form 

at news.uccsda.org/CMMeals22.  For more information on camp meeting this year, see 

uccsda.org/campmeeting 
 

Montana Conference Camp Meeting – July 6 – 9 at Mount Ellis Academy 

All of the details that will interest you including a Thursday afternoon “Madison River Float”{sounded 

interesting to me!}.  Follow this link:  https://www.mtcsda.org/campmeeting  
 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=2f626da3f4&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.gleanernow.com/
http://www.gleanerweekly.com/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e545b83f46&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=bde38866b8&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c7cc238c98&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ef3135738d&e=c467bd9a4a
https://www.idahoadventist.org/departments/administration/camp-meeting-2022
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=744d872d32&e=266c4e8326
mailto:kathym@uccsda.org
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=a71f9e9c41&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=82e1ccd6ea&e=c467bd9a4a
https://www.mtcsda.org/campmeeting
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Oregon Conference Gladstone Camp Meeting July 19 -23, 2022 

The Oregon Conference is excited to be planning to welcome back all guests for Gladstone Camp 

Meeting this summer.  Speakers include Kevin Wilfley, Randy Maxwell, Richie Halversen, Roscoe 

Shields Jnr, and David Meinz.  Reservations can be made at:  

https://www.oregonadventist.org/campsite-reservations  
 

Sheridan Meadows Camp Meeting 2022 — July 26-30 

Northeast Washington Camp Meeting will be held on July 26-30, 2022 at the Sheridan Meadows SDA 

Retreat Center.  The keynote speaker is Anil Kanda.  Other speakers include Jay Gallimore, Vicki 

Griffin, Greg Griffitts (sic), Howard Tello, Anthony Burrell, and UCC president David Jamieson.  For 

more information, please visit newacampmeeting.com. 
 

Washington Conference ~ Camp Meeting Alternatives 

Area Convocation Schedule 

• June 4 - Hispanic Convocation | Green River Community College + Hybrid 

• August 26-28 - Young Adult Convocation | Sunset Lake Camp 

• September 2-3 - South Sound Convocation | Sunset Lake Camp 
For more on the Washington Conference see:  https://www.washingtonconference.org/inspiration/convocations-2022  
 

North Pacific Union Conference 
 

Camp Meetings Outside the Northwest 

If you are looking to attend a meeting beyond the Northwest, the North American Division has put 

together a list of all the camp meetings this year. 
 

North American Division 
 

GC Session Virtual Exhibition Experience — June 6-11 

Register now for the first-ever virtual exhibition experience as part of the June 6-11, 2022 General 

Conference session!  It will offer you unique insights into the global church and an opportunity to 

connect with international people and ministries, explore the virtual exhibition hall, visit hundreds of 

booths, and much more!  For additional information and to register, please visit 

news.uccsda.org/GC522. 
 

Register Now for NPUC Pathfinder Camporee 

Registration is now open for the NPUC Pathfinder Camporee in Kalispell, Montana, on September 21-

25, 2022.  "Our camporee theme is 'Let's Go,'" said Rob Lang, NPUC Pathfinder director.  "It's time to 

start again, it's time to go and explore God's creation, it's time to go and serve and to make a difference 

in our communities, and it's time to go and share God's love."  For more information, and to register, 

please visit news.uccsda.org/NPUCCamporee. 
 

Donations in Support of Ukraine 

The General Conference is currently collecting funds to address the needs of our brothers and sisters in 

Ukraine.  An offering code specific for ADRA assistance to Ukraine is being set up, but is not yet 

available.  Members can directly donate to ADRA through the website at www.adra.org. 
 

Adventist Development and Relief Agency (ADRA) Assists Ukrainian Families 

The Adventist Development and Relief Agency (ADRA) is scaling-up operations to deploy 

humanitarian assistance for children and families displaced by the war in Ukraine.  The relief agency 

has launched a fundraising campaign to strengthen programs for refugees from Ukraine and other 

global communities.  Read more at news.uccsda.org/ADRA322 
 

 

 

https://www.oregonadventist.org/campsite-reservations
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=b818912811&e=c467bd9a4a
https://www.washingtonconference.org/inspiration/convocations-2022
https://www.nadadventist.org/events/camp-meeting
https://www.nadadventist.org/events/camp-meeting
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=60f77c9b86&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=5163dd3190&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ac9294db0a&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c5d3bab6e9&e=c467bd9a4a
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Ukrainian Adventists Help World War II Survivor and 30 Orphans 

Ukrainian Adventists, supported by an Adventist Mission emergency fund that has raised more than 

$111,500 in recent weeks, have provided meals, lodging, trips to safety, and hope to thousands of 

people since armed conflict erupted on February 24.  Among those receiving assistance are a 94-year-

old woman who fled German troops in World War II, and a mother with 30 orphans in tow.  To read 

more, visit news.uccsda.org/ukraine522. 
 

General Conference of Seventh-day Adventist 
 

GC Session Virtual Exhibition Experience: June 6-11 

Register now for the first-ever virtual exhibition experience as part of the June 6-11, 2022 General 

Conference session!  It will offer you unique insights into the global church and an opportunity to 

connect with international people and ministries, explore the virtual exhibition hall, visit hundreds of 

booths, and much more!  For additional information and to register, please visit 

news.uccsda.org/GC522 
 

OH, By the Way … While You Were Away … 
 

Friday, May 27, 2022  

Stephanie Hinkley said, 

“I Do” to John Cobble 

who in turn responded, 

“I do too”.  And thus 

they became man and 

wife:  Mr. & Mrs. 

Cobble.   

Pastors Cary Fry and 

Eric Sayler presiding.  

Please extend 

congratulations when 

you see them! 

 

 

 

 
  

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=15cb869968&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=3254e6c1bb&e=c467bd9a4a
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We are inviting you to pray for members and friends of our church family each day.  

Please keep this in a place that will make it easy for you to remember to pray for one 

another. 
“… we do not make requests of You because we are righteous, but because of Your great mercy.  O 

Lord listen!  O Lord forgive!  O Lord hear and act!” 
(Daniel 9:18 & 19. NIV) 

Anonymous: 

Do you have an anonymous prayer request?  Please state it via email to the church office. 

We will share it here anonymously for the body to provide prayer support! 
 

Requests: - What are your prayer requests? 

Prayers for all of our Health Care providers in our fellowship that they may be protected from 

viral and bacterial infections which are contagious. 

Seth A., Evon A., Kristy B., Jen B., Rachel B., Cal B., Jamie C., Stephanie C., Jen D., Guy E., Heidi 

E., Rod F., Debbie H., Daniel H., Dr. Gilly I., Tammy J., Susan M., Julie S., Toby S., Nancy R., 

Carolynn V., Sherry W., 
 

Connie R. – Please continue to keep her and Randy in your prayers. 
 

Prayers for our members who serve our community on either Fire or Police Departments 

Please remember to check on our older members that you know who are no longer able to come to 

church.  Please call them or visit.  Thank you! 
 

The Family of Frank Moore – Prayers for them during this time of loss (see page one) 

Brian St C. – prayers requested as he continues rehabs from a recent knee surgery. 

Dan M. – appreciates your prayers for him. 

Holly J. - Prayers as she continues the fight against cancer. 

MaryJane S. – pain relief as she waits for a knee replacement surgery 

Debbie S – continued health & strength 

“D” U. – recent diagnosis of terminal Liver Cancer – prayers please. Cards & calls appreciated. 

“D” has moved to Vancouver, WA where she will be closer to her son.  We will up date you with an 

address when available.  Her phone number should remain the same. 

“D” Underwood – continues to be thankful for your continued prayers for her daughter & son 

Megan E.’s - continued prayers for her parents 

Stan’s friend Bruce K. - Prostate Cancer, prayers for strength and healing  

Tami J. – Continues to ask for your prayers as she struggles and praises for successes in Christ 
 

In Military Service - Continual Prayer for those serving 

Diane U. – Grandson in the Marines   Paul D. – Army Reserves 

Evon A.’s daughter; Anna Harris ~ Navy  Seth A. – Air Force Reserves 
 

Praises: 

What do you have on your heart that you would like to share as Praise to the Lord!?!? 

We encourage you to use the Yellow Communication Card in the pew pockets to express your Praises 

as well as your prayer requests.  It also includes a space to request a visit from the Pastor and/or elder 

team. 

When you share, we can all celebrate your blessings and needs! 
 

Sylvia D. – she is recovering and healing from a fall and elbow surgery. 


